
	

 
 
 

 
 
MEMORANDUM 

April 7, 2023 
 
 

From: Leadership Team  
To:     Residents, staff, families, and visitors 
Re:   COVID positive case update 
 
 
As of the writing of this memo on Friday, April 7, 2023, we have 
one active COVID positive case in Independent Living. 
 
Please reach out to the appropriate staff below if you have any 
questions.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Bayview Leadership Team 
 

Chief Executive Officer Nancy Weinbeck x3110 206.281.5762 nweinbeck@bayviewseattle.org 
Health Services Administrator Pamela Yeo, NHA x3357 206.281.5747 pyeo@bayviewseattle.org 
Director of Nursing Pam Carlson, RN x3354 206.281.5778 pcarlson@bayviewseattle.org 
Director of Assisted Living Laarni Dumecquias, RN x3120 206.281.5761 ldumecquias@bayviewseattle.org 


